
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
08/05/2014 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender reports that his office was dispatched to 30 W. Walnut St. in 

Frankfort 0n 08/04/2014 at approximately 11:30 p.m. in reference to a Robbery. 

 

Deputies arrived and spoke to the victim who stated that he was awakened by three 

males wearing masks and armed with handguns in his bedroom. The victim stated 

that the males tied his hands together and placed him in a bathroom.  

 

The victim was unable to give any further description of the suspects.  

 

The investigation was turned over to the detectives division. At the time of this 

release investigators were trying to determine what items had been taken from the 

residence. 

 

Anyone with information should call the Sheriff’s Office at 740-773-1185 or 

Southern Ohio Crime Stopper’s 740-773-TIPS (8477).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


